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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education.  

Project overview   

As part of this investment, we are pleased to advise that the tender has been awarded for covered 
walkway replacements at the Hunter School of Performing Arts.  

This work will improve the durability and sustainability of 2 covered walkways, reducing the 
likelihood of leaks. These 2 walkways are located between buildings A and G, and the other is 
attached to Building J. 

Due to contractor availability, we are starting these works in the upcoming Autumn holidays. 

Planned work over the Autumn School Holidays and Term 2, 2025 

The school holidays are the ideal time to complete maintenance and project work across the state 
without disrupting learning. We will be working at your school during the Autumn School Holidays – 
from the end of the school day on Friday 11 April continuing into Term 2 2025.   

To prepare for the walkway replacements, the first stage will involve demolishing and removing the 
old structures. This removal work will be done in the upcoming school holiday period.  

More information  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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